
From: Kerrie McKenzie  
Sent: Wednesday, 22 July 2015 4:02 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Boundaries for the City of Sydney 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
As a resident in this council – I have lived in Woolloomooloo for over 11 years and have 
worked in the Sydney CBD for 30 years, I oppose expanding the boundaries for this council. 
 
The key concerns are : 
 

• retaining multiple key positions in a combined Council that would be not cost effect and 
highly confrontational.   

• The needs of residents in the CBD vary considerably to those in suburban areas such as 
Randwick, Botany etc. 

• Combining the planning controls that impact CBD buildings vs. purely residential homes 
would be ineffective  

• Combining the infrastructure systems alone would be costly, timely and most likely not 
compatible 

• Auckland City Council increased their zoning and it has not been effective for that Council 
• The anticipated cost reductions have not occurred when other councils have expanded 

 
Please register me as a NO voter in this regard. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
KERRIE McKENZIE 
 


